
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy and Communication  

This half term we have continued to work on our phonics skills. We have been looking at and 

working on SATPIN. This half term we have worked on P, I and N. We thoroughly enjoy these 

sessions and take an active part. We explore objects beginning with the letter of the week, 

then learn how to form and write that letter. We have also been exploring different stories and 

have enjoyed listening to our story “Eddie the Explorer.” We have made a collage of all the 

pictures that Eddie took in each country he went to, described what happened on the trip and 

identified all the things we need to use to go on each trip.  

  

 

Notable news  

Mulberry class have enjoyed a variety of different events this half term. We have seen 

the travelling librarian, taken part in sports day, been to paradise park, had merits 

assembly, year 6 leavers assembly and rocksteady. We absolutely loved paradise park 

and did incredibly well with each activity in sports day. 
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Topic  

In science, we have been leaning about light and sound. We have taken part in a 

variety of listening and light activities such as a light themed Attention autism and 

environmental and familiar animal sounds.  

In food technology, we have identified the utensils we need to cook and bake as well 

as make sandwiches, cous cous salads and a variety of wraps such as tuna 

sweetcorn.  

 

 

Maths  

In maths this half term, we have taken part in sensory activities where we explore a 

variety of single- and double-digit numbers to 20. We learnt to take turns and to 

become more independent in the adult led input. Some of us have been learning 

addition to 20 and others have been focusing on number recognition. We have also 

learnt about money, 2d and 3d shapes.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

It’s been a truly lovely year in Mulberry class. We’ve all worked hard and had a lot of 

fun in the process, with so many special moments and memories that we can treasure.  

To our Mulberry class pupils - we hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday and 

look forward to starting upper school journey in September!  

To the parents and carers – thank you so much for your continued support this year. It 

has been an absolute pleasure teaching your children and you should all be very 

proud of how far they’ve come (I know we are!).  

Chrissi and the Mulberry team!  

 

 

 

 


